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I am excited to submit my candidacy for the Steering Committee. We are at a pivotal moment in D.C. 
Bar history, and as early career lawyers, we have a unique chance and an active role to play. 

I promise to use my platform to help early career lawyers, the D.C. Bar community, and the residents 
of D.C. I will help create more CLEs tailored to early career lawyers, host relevant networking events, 
and offer various volunteering opportunities. I will foster collaboration, mentorship and training 
across D.C.’s numerous, vibrant attorney communities. 

I moved to D.C. to study at Georgetown Law and practice litigation, which I do at Kaiser PLLC. I have 
attended every D.C. Bar event I could, first as a law student, then as an attorney. The D.C. Bar, 
particularly the ECLC, have welcomed me with open arms, and I am eager to give back. Thank you for 
your consideration. 


